
This Sunday's worship service will be streamed live over the internet at 10:30 a.m. 
and will be available to the public.  It will be broadcast on FPC's YouTube Channel - 

"FPC Phoenixville".  
The recorded version will be available for "anytime" viewing.   

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCrmNs7JdvZNJpsNjs0Ds8vg. 
 

 

Morning Worship 

July 4, 2021   ╬ ╬ ╬  10:30 a.m. 
 

Prelude      “Come to the Table of Mercy”             Praise Team 
 

Welcome             Rev. Doug Hagler 
 

Sharing the Peace  

Take this moment to comment on the live YouTube chat and let people know you  

are here, or get out your phone and text someone to say hi.  
 

Announcements                  Sarah Shulman 
 

* Call to Worship  (unison)  Psalm 48               Chris Wittrock 

We ponder your steadfast love, O God, 

in the midst of your temple. 

Your name, O God, like your praise, reaches to the ends of the earth. 

Your right hand is filled with victory. 

Let Mount Zion be glad, let the towns of Judah rejoice 

because of your judgments. 
 

Walk about Zion, go all around it, 

count its towers, consider well its ramparts; go through its citadels, 

that you may tell the next generation that this is God, 

our God forever and ever.  He will be our guide forever. 
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Children’s Message 
 

Prayer for Illumination              Chris Wittrock 

Leader:  Lord, open our hearts and minds by the power of your Holy  

 Spirit, that as the Scriptures are read and your Word is proclaimed,  

we may hear with joy what you say to us today.  Amen.  
 

Listen for what the Spirit is saying to the church.  
 

Reading:  2 Corinthians 12:2-10                     Chris Wittrock 
2 I know a person in Christ who fourteen years ago was caught up to the third 
heaven — whether in the body or out of the body I do not know; God knows.  
3And I know that such a person —  
whether in the body or out of the body I do not know;  
God knows — 4was caught up into Paradise and heard things that are not  
to be told, that no mortal is permitted to repeat.  
5On behalf of such a one I will boast, but on my own behalf I will not boast,  
except of my weaknesses.  
6But if I wish to boast, I will not be a fool, for I will be speaking the truth.  
But I refrain from it, so that no one may think better of me than what is seen in  
me or heard from me, 7even considering the exceptional character of the 
revelations.  
 

Therefore, to keep me from being too elated, a thorn was given to me in the flesh, 
a messenger of Satan to torment me, to keep me from being too elated.  
8Three times I appealed to the Lord about this, that it would leave me,  
9but he said to me, "My grace is sufficient for you, for power is made perfect in 
weakness."  
 

So, I will boast all the more gladly of my weaknesses, so that the power of Christ 
may dwell in me.  
10Therefore I am content with weaknesses, insults, hardships, persecutions,  
and calamities for the sake of Christ; for whenever I am weak,  
then I am strong. 
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Reading:  Mark 6:1-13                Chris Wittrock 
1He left that place and came to his hometown, and his disciples followed him.  
2On the sabbath he began to teach in the synagogue, and many who heard him 
were astounded.  
They said, "Where did this man get all this?  
What is this wisdom that has been given to him? 
What deeds of power are being done by his hands? 
3Is not this the carpenter, the son of Mary and brother of James and Joses and 
Judas and Simon, and are not his sisters here with us?"  
And they took offense at him.  
 

4Then Jesus said to them,  
"Prophets are not without honor, except in their hometown, and among their  
own kin, and in their own house."  
5And he could do no deed of power there, except that he laid his hands on a few 
sick people and cured them.  
6And he was amazed at their unbelief. 
 

Then he went about among the villages teaching.  
7He called the twelve and began to send them out two by two,  
and gave them authority over the unclean spirits.  
8He ordered them to take nothing for their journey except a staff;  
no bread, no bag, no money in their belts; 9but to wear sandals and not to put on 
two tunics.  
10He said to them, "Wherever you enter a house, stay there until you leave the 
place.  
11If any place will not welcome you and they refuse to hear you, as you leave, 
shake off the dust that is on your feet as a testimony against them."  
 

12So they went out and proclaimed that all should repent.  
13They cast out many demons, and anointed with oil many who were sick and 
cured them. 
 

Anthem    “Your Grace Is Enough”     Praise Team 

 

Sermon            Rev. Doug Hagler 
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Flea Market Help Needed 

People to People will be having a flea market sale on Saturday, July 17th from 9am-

1pm.  They will be selling summer clothing (men, women & children), light jackets, 

shoes and books.  Volunteers are needed before, during and after the sale.   

Please contact Sue Smith in the office if you’d like to help.  610-933-8816  

secretaryfpc145@gmail.com  
 

Prayer Requests 

Joys:  Ruth Ann Dabback’s 94th birthday on July 8th  
Concerns:   Dan & Mary Vissani serving in Zambia, Africa; Paula 
 

Prayer Chain & Prayer Requests 

   To request prayers, you can fill out a card in the worship service, drop a note off 

in the church office or email Amy at fpcprayerchain1@gmail.com and members 

will be lifting you up in prayer.  You may also call Sue Smith at (610) 933-8816 

and she will forward your requests on to Amy.  Anyone interested in being a Prayer 

Warrior should email Amy. 
 

New Office Hours 

   Starting July 11th, the church office will be open every day of the week with the 

following schedule:  Monday 9am to 4pm; Tuesday 10am to 4pm; Wednesday 9am 

to 4pm; Thursday 10am to 4pm; Friday 9am to 1pm 
 

Free Yarn 

Are you a knitter?  Do you crochet?  A very generous donation of yarn has come 

our way...15 tubs plus multiple bags of yarn are awaiting you in the old Library 

(most recently the office for The House).   

Please help yourself either after church or during the week once the office is open 

(beginning July 11th)!  Knit to donate or knit for yourself.   

There is a sign-up sheet on the table to let us know you have taken some yarn; we 

just want an idea of who is taking it and for what use as it disappears, nothing more 

than that.  If you have any questions, contact Barbie Kepler, bkepler@aol.com or 

call/text 610-653-0126.  
 

School Backpack Project 

The FPC Families and the MAC Committee are working with Alianzas de 

Phoenixville to purchase and fill school backpacks for children this summer. Stay 

tuned to the bulletin and The Beat as we will be asking for your participation and 

support very soon.  
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Parking Lot Attendants Needed 

   Throughout the months of May and June, volunteers have been collecting 

donations in the parking lot on Friday and Saturday evenings (depending on the 

weather).  Not only does this benefit our church, but it also makes it more 

convenient for those who park in our lot. 

   We continue to need volunteers to collect parking donations on Friday and 

Saturday evenings from 5:00pm – 8:00pm. It is a great opportunity to spend some 

quality time with a fellow church member, as well as a chance to interact with folks 

in our community. 

   If you would like to help, you may sign up on the Sign-Up Genius that Sue Smith 

emails each Monday. If you have questions, please contact  

Pam Bodam at 610-496-1933.  The Stewardship Committee appreciates your help. 
 

Upcoming Scripture Readings 

   July 11th:  2 Samuel 6:1-5, 12b-19; Ephesians 1:3-14 

   July 18th:  2 Samuel 7:1-14a; Ephesians 2:11-22 
 

“We Are” Vigils 

Pastor Doug and other community leaders are hosting vigils in support of Black 

Lives Matter via Zoom on the first Thursday of the month and ‘live’ at the corner of 

Main and Bridge on the third Thursday of the month, both at 7:00 pm.  The next 

"We Are" in person vigil will be held on Thursday, July 15th at 7:00 p.m. at Main & 

Bridge streets. 

ASP Needs You! 

   Our volunteers with this summer’s Appalachia Service Project need  

your help! We are traveling to Greenbriar County, West Virginia, and  

we are looking for anyone who is able to support our trip in any way to reach out 

and let us know how you can help! Any support is welcome  

for this new experience, whether you can pledge to pray for our trip, donate 

materials, or donate financially. You can contact Sarah Shulman 

(sarahsjs14@gmail.com) or the church office with your interest.  

Checks can be made payable to the church, with a memo line of “ASP.” 
 

Shall We Pub Theology? 

Long ago in the Before Times, we came together once a month for Pub Theology, a 

discussion of theological topics and current events over food and drinks. As more 

and more of us are vaccinated, meeting in this way becomes more of an option. But 

is there interest? If you would like to meet every month or so for discussion, let 

Pastor Doug know.  doughagler@gmail.com or 415-300-7912 
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Book Club 

The Antiracism Book Club’s next meeting will be on Sunday, July 11th at  

7:00 PM. The group will discuss the book entitled “Black Radical:  The Life and 

Times of William Monroe Trotter”.  All are welcome to Zoom in to learn, listen, 

and chat. 

Scrip Gift Card Orders 

We will be placing orders for gift cards every other Wednesday (July 7 & July 21). 

If you would like to place an order, please call Lynne Williams at:  610-415-1581 

(home) or 610-955-4749 (cell).  

You may mail your check to Lynne or drop it off at her home,  

(14 Schofield Road, Phoenixville, PA 19460).   

We will complete the order forms for you.  Orders and checks must be received by 

the day before the orders are placed (July 6 & July 20). Please make checks payable 

to “First Presbyterian Church DR”.  Thank you…Thank you for continuing to 

support this program! 
 

Church Nursery 

   As our church is reopening, we would like to welcome back children to the 

nursery starting on July 11th. After the children’s sermon boys and girls will be 

excused, accompanied by their parents, to the nursery.  

There will be staff to care for those in the nursery and a second room to 

accommodate older children. (Up to and entering 3rd grade). All staff members 

have been vaccinated and will be wearing masks. We are looking forward to seeing 

you soon. 

This Week in the Life of the Church 

Sunday, July 4th       Independence Day 

11:30 a.m.  Lemonade in the Shade (front sidewalk) 

Monday, July 5th     7:15 p.m.  Property Committee meeting (church office) 

Tuesday, July 6th     7:00 p.m.  MAC Committee meeting via Zoom 

Wednesday, July 7th  No events scheduled. 

Thursday, July 8th     

10:00 a.m.   Food ministry (kitchen) 

7:30 p.m.    Compassionate Friends meeting (parlor) 

Friday, July 9th           No events scheduled. 

Saturday, July 10th     No events scheduled. 

Sunday, July 11th 
10:30 a.m.  WORSHIP SERVICE  – In person and via Youtube channel 

11:30 a.m.  Lemonade in the Shade (front sidewalk) 
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Rev. Douglas Hagler, Pastor145@comcast.net; 415-300-7912 (cell) 

Diane Legnini, Director of Music; Sarah Shulman, Praise Team Leader 

Maggie O’Malley, Communications Coordinator, 

FPCcommunications@comcast.net 

Sue Smith, Office Manager, secretaryfpc145@gmail.com 
John Souder, Accountant, jds539@aol.com  

Church Telephone: 610-933-8816; Website: fpc-phoenixville.org 
 

 

Elders on Session                       Board of Deacons  
George Cockerill 484-302-1227  Gail Landazuri  610-608-5662 

Jeanie Osterhoudt 610-331-7835  Mona Sabia  610-506-9925 

Becky Sinapius  610-983-9644  Barb White  610-935-7242 

Lynne Williams  610-415-1581  Pam Bodam  610-496-1933 

Mike Eitl   610-650-8011  Karen Drummond 610-952-1242 

Kathryn Grocki  610-933-6252  Paulette Mark  610-935-2749 

Ron Williams  610-505-1977  Bob Wittrock  610-662-1412 

Chris Wittrock  610-662-1412  Jen Johnson  610-831-5466 

Ken Brown  610-933-6188  Gail Schnaedter  610-666-5402 

Kevin Carrabine  610-933-2318  Kathy Thais  610-933-8983 

Ann Miller   610-554-6391  Ellen Williams  484-988-0174 

Roger Warwick  610-458-7080   

Jewell Baker (Clerk)  484-459-3585 
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